
 

 

Newsletter 2 16th September 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Children, 
I hope you have had a lovely week – it has been a real joy of a week in school, and I’d really like to 
share an anonymous anecdote. We have a new child joining us soon, who lacks some knowledge of 
spoken English. I asked another child to spend some time with them in school and when thanking the 
child for their kindness, I explained the situation about spoken English.  
The same child came back to me this morning having learned at home some key phrases in the 
other’s language.  
I think this encapsulates beautifully the kind and caring qualities our children have and which we 
strive to promote. 
 
Queen’s Funeral: As you know, Pendeen, as all schools, will be closed on Monday 19th September, 
but re-open as normal from Tuesday 20th September and for the rest of the week. 
 
London Trip: We have booked a trip to London for all children in Peswara class from Wednesday 17th 
to Friday 19th July. More details and payment plan will follow. Please note this trip will be for all 
children in Peswara and ALSO for children in Year 4. 
 
Technical Issues: Our new website will be at: 
Pendeenschool.co.uk (but is still not fully live). 
Letters will continue to be paper until at least Monday 26th September. Apologies. 
 
Questionnaires: Please can you return the parental questionnaires to Rose by Thursday 22nd 
September. They really are important and do make us change our provision – for example we now 
offer wrap around care from 8.00 – 6.00 as direct result of feedback from parents. 
 
Have a wonderful weekend. 
 
Chris Wilson 


